
Attachment 5 to PDS-063-21  

Farewell Heights Secondary Plan Public Meeting – Comments Up to and Including December 3rd, 
2021 

 

# Name 
Date 
Format 

Comment Summary 

1 Libby Racansky  
November 23rd, 2021 
Email  

Concerned with the groundwater and environmental issues that could arise from 
development in this area. Requested to be added to the IP list. 

2 Kevin Connolly  
November 25th, 2021  
Email  

General questions related to the Secondary Plan, expressed concern with the 
impacts that the future Adelaide Ave extension will have on the area. Requested 
to be added to the IP list. 

3 Mike Krane  
November 26th, 2021 
Email 

Does not want to see any development within the Farewell Heights Secondary 
Plan Area.  

4 Murray Asch 
November 27th, 2021 
Email  

General question about the Farewell Heights Secondary Plan.  

5 Chris Cappuccitti 
November 29th, 2021 
Email  

General question about the Farewell Heights Secondary Plan and wanted to 
strongly suggest the no road access be planned on Pebblestone Road. 
Requested to be added to the IP list. 

6 William Levine 
December 1st, 2021 
Email  

Provided suggestion to minimize the impacts that residential development would 
have on the adjacent estate homes on Timberland Court. Requested to be 
added to the IP list. 

7 Jeff and Sue Cade  
December 3rd, 2021  
Email  

Concerned with the groundwater and environmental issues that could arise from 
development in this area.  Requested to be added to the IP list. 


